
Thank you for your support throughout
the 2023 season! Racing will return on

Monday, January 22nd, and will go all the
way through December 20th. The nightly
post time will be 7 PM., and racing will be
conducted on a Monday through Friday
schedule through the end of April - at that
time, Wednesdays will be replaced by
Saturdays....until switching back to the
Monday through Friday schedule in
October. Wishing you all very Happy

Holidays!


